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Soft-Story Seismic Retrofit Fair Set for May 30 

 
Beverly Hills, CA (May 21, 2019) – In January 2019, the City of Beverly Hills adopted a 

mandatory ordinance (No. 18-0-2767) requiring multi-family soft-story buildings to be 

retrofitted. To assist property owners with the process of retrofitting soft-story buildings, 

the Community Development Department is hosting a Soft-Story Seismic Retrofit Fair 

on Thursday, May 30. 

This free event will take place from 1:00 - 6:00 p.m. in the Civic Center Court Yard 

located at 444 N. Rexford Drive. Design professionals, City staff and manufacturers 

specializing in seismic retrofit work will be on hand to provide information, materials and 

incentive resources for owners who must comply with the new mandatory retrofits.  

Two hour free parking is available at 444 N. Rexford Drive. For more information about 

the program visit http://www.beverlyhills.org/seismicretrofit.  

For questions please email retrofit@beverlyhills.org or call the Community Development 

Hotline (310)285-1113. 
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